IN ATTENDANCE: REGAN, ROGER, KAREN, RAY & BOB

NEW Zoom link;

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89208749407?pwd=bnpBYjZCMVgyOVAwbmJETnFxQStidz09

ALL DOCUMENTS FOR THIS MEETING ARE IN THE > AUGUST MEETING FOLDER < link below:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1Ygf7fAoG96pYyNFAPZVfIMD5IzbMQ22z?usp=sharing

- > Approval of June meeting minutes
- > Business License Renewal Report. Xls just review no approval needed
- > Position Statements regarding 2288 Myrtle Ave -- just review no approval needed
- > Any Updates on Luther Seminary? The only updates are that they're now open to parceling out the property if needed to sell it. They have a few people looking, but no offers as of that point (they will let us know when they do). Jessica @sapcc
- > Updates on Cleveland Construction ? No progress on changing Ramsey county plan for North section, they are totally unwilling to change the idea or consider any alternatives.
- > SAPCC Addendum to the TC Boulevard Email any comments or suggestions to SAPCC (Letter in Meeting folder).
- > Representation at Ice Cream Social See Jessica's note below:
- 1. Please list at least two people who will be representing the Land Use Committee at the Ice Cream Social (September 17th | 2-5pm). Regan & Nick & _____ & ____ we can take shorter shifts if more people sign up.
- 2. What might you need to create an interactive experience for the Land Use section of the event (tabling, activities, information, etc)? **We will need a table!**
- 3. What 2-3 organizations (maybe ones you've worked with) would be valuable to table at the event (I can contact them)? **None to contact currently.**

- > September meeting Regan needs a sub! Can someone work with Nick to run the meeting in September? Thursday, September 1st, 7-9pm
- > Small Brewer's License Approval **Not enough people for a vote, send to SAPCC**.

FOR OUR NEXT MEETING:

- > Playwright's Center has a plan for a new building and will join us at our Meeting in September. Playwrights' Center is planning to purchase and remodel the building at 710 Raymond, formerly Viking Supply, into their new home. **Regan will contact Beth to set up a September Meeting visit. Roger is also working with this crew on the plan.**
- > Message from PARKS & REC This message is to all Saint Paul District Council Directors, Managers, Administrators and Organizers. Please complete Survey this week!

I am reaching out today on behalf of <u>Visible City</u> and the City of Saint Paul's Parks and Recreation Department. We've teamed up to create a survey designed to collect feedback from the community about the city's parks and recreation facilities. The results of this survey will inform the upcoming Parks Policy Plan, ultimately helping shape the design and offerings of Saint Paul Parks and Recreation for years to come.

All are welcome and encouraged to respond—whether they are current users of the parks network or not! Below are links to two versions of the survey:

<u>Main Survey</u> (estimated completion time: 10 minutes) <u>Shorter Survey</u> (more kid friendly, 5-minute version of the main survey)

Please consider sharing these links broadly with your networks. We truly appreciate your help spreading the word!

SO important to fill out this survey - new Westgate Park grass and trees are dying in the heat! Langford Rec Center hasn't been expanded or updated in decades and gets tons of use year round! Please pass survey around, make our voices heard!!